
                      Early Years Foundation Stage Weekly Update   

 

 

Friday 29th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Below is a weekly update from all three EYFS classes.  We hope you enjoy reading and seeing 

what has been happening this week in your child’s class.   

Have a lovely weekend.   

Mrs Reeve & the EYFS Team 

reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our EYFS Mission Statement 
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Class Sunshine 

 
We have had another busy week in Sunshine Class. 
Having used drama to retell the story "We're going on a 
Bear Hunt" the children created collage pictures of the 
journey, practising their cutting and gluing techniques.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On Tuesday we looked closely at a bear, noting what 
shape its ears, nose and eyes were. Then we had a go 
at drawing a bear. In the afternoon we took our 
learning outside again, exploring patterns and shapes 
created when it rains! 
 
 
 
 
 

Our classroom smelt delicious on Thursday morning when we made mini apple 
pies. The children collected the apples off the tree in the school garden, then peeled and chopped them 
before putting them in mini pie cases. I hope they tasted as good as they smelt!  
 
 
In PE we have been practising our underarm throwing technique.  
 
 
Don't forget it is our Monster Phonics launch day on Monday, children are invited to come dressed as one 
of the Monster Phonic characters.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs O’Mahoney and Miss Healey 

omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk           healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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                 Class Star & Class Moon 

 

Star and Moon have had a busy week! 

Following on from last week’s harvest collection, this week we have continued to think 

about harvest. We began the week making patterns using paint and cut up vegetables. We 

enjoyed exploring the shapes that were left behind on our paper depending on the 

vegetable used. 

Later in the week we went on a leaf hunt to find interesting leaves that we could use to 

decorate our classroom and print with using paint. We also used our fingers to splodge 

autumnal coloured leaves onto a picture of a tree. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We used our imagination to work together 

to build a boat, using an empty box, whilst 

some friends planned out our treasure maps 

and others made treasure for us to find! We 

have also been practising writing our names 

too! 

Don’t forget: 

 Monster Phonics day is Monday 2nd October. We cannot wait to see all of your 

costumes! 

Well done Reception, have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Pomfret and Miss Cummins 

cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk     pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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